LOCAL MEAL CHARGE POLICY

Charging a Meal

Every student enrolled in the Issaquah School District is assigned a lunch account that can be used to
purchase standard program meals from the school kitchen.

In addition to the standard meal, a la carte food and beverage items are available for purchase. A
student’s lunch account must have sufficient funds to purchase a la carte items. A la carte items at the
elementary level (i.e. a dessert or a second entrée) and at the secondary level (i.e. vendor pizza, chips
and bottled beverages) will not be allowed to charge to the account without sufficient funds.

Applications for meal assistance are available online by visiting: https://www.isd411.org/programs-
services/lunch or by contacting the Food Service Office at 425-837-5060. Applications are also available
in the front office of each school building.

Balance Notification

Food Services partners with Myschoolbucks.com, a service that allows the use of credit cards to make
payments for a student’s lunch account. There is a $3.25 fee per credit card transaction charged by
Myschoolbucks.com however the use of their website to monitor a student’s lunch balance is free. It is
also free for users of Myschoolbucks.com to set up e-mail notifications when their student’s lunch
balance reaches a specified dollar amount. Families are encouraged to utilize this free service in order
to receive automated reminders when their student’s lunch balance is low. Log on instructions and link
to Myschoolbucks.com can be found on the district website at https://www.isd411.org/programs-

services/lunch

Food Services has developed an automated balance notification service that will notify the guardians via
e-mail when the student’s lunch balance is low and again when the lunch balance is in arrears.

District initiated negative balance notification e-mails will continue to be sent weekly until the unpaid
meal charges have been resolved.
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